From: Emily Krisciunas 
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2018 11:26 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: U20 Conference

Hi, Steve:

Confirming that Deputy Mayor Rivkin attended the recent U20 conference in Buenos Aires, Argentina from October 28-31. He attended the conference in his official capacity as the Deputy Mayor, as a representative from the city of Chicago. He participated on a panel at the conference. All expenses (airfare, lodging) were arranged and financed by the U20.  

Should you need any additional details, please let me know.

Best,

Emily

